Question on notice no. 208
Portfolio question number: 307
2018-19 Budget estimates

Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Committee, Infrastructure, Regional
Development and Cities Portfolio

Senator Rex Patrick: asked the Civil Aviation Safety Authority on 22 May 2018—

Senator PATRICK: I'll mention another incident as well that you are probably aware
of, a TCAS incident on a Qantas flight. The aircraft arrived into Sydney on 19
November 2016. The tech crew reported that, 'TCAS: some targets displayed in
wrong position last three sectors-that is, aircraft landing in Melbourne appeared 90
degrees out on final.' Are you familiar with or have you heard-

Mr Carmody: I'll have to take that on notice. I haven't got the documentation in front
of me.

Answer —

As indicated in Committee Question number 209 the information requested has been
provided to the Committee under a covering letter from the CASA Chief Executive
Officer and Director of Aviation Safety of 8 June 2018.



